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Teresa Potter

From: john thomas <blackamericanpolitics@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 29, 2025 6:36 PM
To: SPCSA Public Comment
Subject: Additional Grades

WARNING - This email originated from outside the State of Nevada. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

My name is John Thomas and my daughter Claira Palmer-Thomas plans to attend Do & Be for the fifth 
grade. I think attending a school with a focus on arts would benefit her as she paints and does digital art. 
I support additional grade levels as it would give more families the opportunity for this type of education. 
I've never been super studious but my daughter is and I believe this would be a great situation for her 
growth. Thank You John Thomas  


